HIGH COURT OF SIKKIM

CORRIGENDUM

It is notified herein that the requirement of having proficiency in
typewriting as indicated in the Employment Notice No.19/ESTT/HCS dated
07.05.2024 for the post of “Lower Division Assistant-cum-Accounts
Clerk” is NOT REQUIRED.

Hence, all the applicants possessing required qualifications for the
post of Lower Division Assistant-cum-Accounts Clerk may submit their
applications on or before 28.08.2024 to the office of the Registrar General,
High Court of Sikkim.
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